
Patient Instructions for In-Office Appointments

1. Once you have scheduled your appointment, please go to our website,
https://www.beckerentandallergy.com/forms and complete the appropriate new or return
patient forms prior to your appointment. Please make sure you have Acrobat Reader installed
for proper submission of form. If you do not have this installed, a link is available on our
website for easier access.

2. Please arrive at least 15 minutes early for your appointment to avoid rescheduling. Please
make sure to have your copayment, insurance and photo ID ready in hand when you
come into the office.

At this time, we are allowing a limited number of patients to wait in our waiting rooms. If we are at
capacity, we kindly ask that you remain in your car or outside of the office until more seating is
available.

** In an effort to reduce the number of individuals in our facility we ask that you attend your
visit unaccompanied if possible. ONE parent/caregiver may accompany the patient to their
appointment if necessary.

Even if you have been fully vaccinated, face covering/masks are still
required in our offices.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with our protocols.
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